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Dates to  
Remember 

 

Term 2 

 

26th May 

National Sorry 

Day 

 

Week 5 

Reconciliation 

Week 

 

SAPSASA Football 

and Netball 

 

 

Week 7 

 

11 June  

Queen’s Birthday 

Public Holiday 

 

12 June 

Pupil Free Day 

 

‘Bullieve’ in Yourself Poster Competition 
 
On Friday of Week 2, May 10th 2018, The Pines School was invited to attend the 
‘Say No to Bullying’ Poster Competition Award Ceremony at Government House in 
Sydney.  His Excellency General The Honourable David Hurley AC DSC (Ret’d) 
Governor of New South Wales and Mrs Linda Hurley invited guests to celebrate the 
children’s crucial role in raising awareness around bullying. 
  
The official proceedings commenced at 10.00am in the Ballroom, where other      
finalists from all around the country gathered in the Ballroom. Beau, a Year 3      
student at The Pines School won a Highly Commended. He was also one of only 4   
students present on the day that was invited to go on a private tour of Government 
House before the ceremony. Congratulations Beau!!!  
 
The Pines School was one of 7 schools to be considered for an overall prize. We 
were lucky enough to come in First Place, winning an Anti-Bullying program for our 
Year 3 to Year 7 students and a Cyber-Bullying Awareness Program for our parent 
community, run by Interrelate. Interrelate will fly to Adelaide to deliver the      
program to our children and families. I was lucky enough to be the school            
representative for The Pines and receive the award on the day. 
  
At the conclusion of the Awards Ceremony, His Excellency and Mrs Hurley invited 
everyone to a morning tea and a chance to meet the other contestants in the    
beautiful gardens of Government House, where we had an amazing view of the    
Sydney Opera House.  
  
We were very grateful to attend the ceremony and proud to represent South    
Australia as the overall winners. 

 
  
 
Jacqui Simpson 
Student Well-Being Leader  



 

  

PLAYGROUP 

Wednesdays 

9:00am—11:00am 

Preschool Activity Room 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact:  

Jenny Halliday on 8281 2199 

Email:  

Preschool.info775@schools.sa.edu.au 

Breakfast Club 

Tuesday and Friday 

8:10am—8:45am 

(8:10am-8:30am  must be in 

Technology Kitchen) 

Toast, Cereal, Fruit and  

Yogurt 
 

All Free 

All Welcome 

 Technology Kitchen through 

the Library Doors 

Thanks Caroline 

Principal’s News 
Dear Parents/Caregivers 

I will be holidaying overseas for the next 3 weeks.   In my 

absents Sam Konnis will be Acting Prinipal and Toula    

Girgolas will be Acting Deputy Principal.  

Cherie Collings  

Congratulations 

Congratulations to Matthew Waligora for being selected to represent 
our School as part of  School Sport SA.    

School Sport Australia interstate swimming championships are for 12 
year olds and under, this year the championships will be held in    
Hobart, Tasmania from 25 to 31 July, 2018. 

We wish Matthew all the best.  



  



 

REMINDER 

 

Please advise the school as 

soon as possible of any 

change of: 

Address 
Telephone Numbers  

Emergency Contacts etc.  
 

It is vital that our records 

are kept up to date.    

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

SATURDAY 

2 N D  JUNE 
 

READING  

C I NEMA 

EL I ZAB ETH  

Can of soft 

drink and lollies 

provided 

 

6 p m  f o r  

6 . 3 0 p m  s t a r t .  

R a f f l e  t i c k e t s  

a v a i l a b l e  f o r  

p u r c h a s e  

b e f o r e  t h e  

m o v i e  

 

P L E A S E  C A L L  T R A C E Y  I N N E S  F O R  D E T A I L S  A N D  T I C K E T S  O N  

8 2 5 0 5 7 1 6  

 

 

 

 

 

FUNDRAISER MOVIE NIGHT 

SOLO – A STAR WARS STORY 
JOIN US IN WATCHING SOLO AND HELP SEND HANNAH  

 TO  

THE INTERNATIONAL YOUTH SCIENCE FORUM IN 

LONDON

Tickets $20.00 
 

 


